
Stronsay Drive/King’s Gate and Surrounding Streets 
Objections 







 
 
>>> Alister Christie <                                 > 8/16/2011 3:22 pm >>> 
We at 44 Angusfield Avenue Aberdeen, wish to register our complaint/concerns with regard to the proposed 
restrictions at Westholme Avenue. 
 
We feel that these proposals will increase the ( Rat Run )on Angusfield Avenue  that occurs between Kings 
Gate And Queens Road . 
 
We trust our concerns will be taken into account, please confirm receipt of this correspondence. 
 
Regards Alister & Lorraine Christie 


